

Double Glazing Built to Last

23 March 2020

Dear Valued Customer

First of all, we would like to thank you for trusting us with your business, and to assure you that it is greatly appreciated.

The health and safety of all of our customers and employees is our highest priority.

Due to the coronavirus, we will be temporarily closing our business until at least Friday 17th April. At that time, we will be evaluating the situation to determine if an extended shutdown is necessary and follow the correct procedures for opening. If you had a survey/fitting date arranged with us during this time it will now be postponed.

This is an unprecedented and worrying time for everyone, and as a business operating for over 30 years, we have never encountered anything like this. We will endeavour to update our website and facebook page as much as possible.

We appreciate your understanding at this time, and we look forward to speaking to you again, soon.

Stay safe and take care.

Yours Sincerely

P McILHATTON Managing Director



